
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE – 
Floodplain Management Ordinance & 
Subdivision Regulations   

The Planning Board will hold a public hearing, in accordance with RSA Section 675:7, 

regarding changes to the Subdivision Regulations, as recommended by the State of New 

Hampshire. This public hearing will also offer residents the opportunity to discuss changes 

to the Town’s Subdivision Regulations. You can find the subdivision regulations and 

proposed changes at Warren-NH.com.   

Monday, January 29, 2024 
6:00 PM 

at the Warren Town Hall 

 

Digitally Posted on Warren-NH.com on January 11. 2024.  

Physically Posted at the Warren Town Office and Warren Post Office   

 

 

Austin Albro 
Town Administrator 

 

 

 


